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TO:   Common Council President Willie Hines, Jr.  
  Common Council Members 
 
FROM:   Bevan K. Baker  
  Commissioner of Health 
 
DATE:   June 3, 2013 
 
RE:   City of Milwaukee 2012 Infant Mortality Data 
 

 

EMBARGOED UNTIL JUNE 4, 2013 

 

Dear Members of the City of Milwaukee Common Council: 

 

Attached please find an advanced copy of the City of Milwaukee Health Department’s press release regarding 

Milwaukee’s 2012 Infant Mortality Rates. This information will be released to the public tomorrow. 

 

We are providing this to you in advance so that you have a chance to review the information and be prepared in case 

you are approached by your constituents or the media with questions. 

 

If you have questions about the information below, please contact Health Communications Officer Sarah DeRoo at 

(414) 286-3548 or sderoo@milwaukee.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Bevan K. Baker, FACHE 

Commissioner of Health 
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